
From: Carolyn & Don Gray [mailto:dcgray@mac.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 4:53 PM 
To: Rep. Steve Thompson 

Cc: Lynette Bergh 
Subject: HB 154 is a Good Bill--The UA Museum of the North should be an official repository of 

collections 

 

Dear Representative Thompson  (Steve!) 

 

The University of Alaska Museum of the North has been a de facto State Repository for research 

collections for scores of years.  HB 154 finally recognizes this officially.  I support your efforts 

to pass this bill.   

Realizing that less than two weeks remain in the session, I hope you are able advance this action 

in a timely manner. 

It is a long time coming. 

Thank you again for your efforts. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Don 

 

Don Gray 

Past Chair, 

Friends of the University of Alaska Museum of the North 

399 Hillside Drive 

Fairbanks, AK 99712 

 

907-457-5737 hm 

dcgray@mac.com 
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